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Southampton SSAGO have continued to be active this summer term. New 

ideas have been brought forward with the new committee to ensure 

Southampton SSAGO continues on for many more years to come. We now 

have over 50 members and are looking to increase that with the upcoming 

fresher’s events. 

This summer, our socials consist of a pub crawl, crate stacking, BBQ and 

revision in the park, film and games nights, and afternoon walk and Summer 

Camp. Turnout to the events so far have been really good. Our summer socials 

are generally designed as short, enjoyable events that are a nice break from 

revision and this has worked really well this year 

We are fully booked for our upcoming Summer Camp in Butcher’s Coppice 

Activity Centre in Bournemouth. We will be having 6 days of events including 

Abseiling, Coastal Walk, a Treasure hunt, Campfire Activities,  Visit to the 

Sealife centre, Pub Meal as well as a meet up with Manchester SSAGO. 

Our current Scout and Guide Liaisons are meeting up with Southampton 

District Commissioners about setting up a Gang show around November time. 

This will be a great chance for Southampton SSAGO to become more involved 

in the Southampton area and do more for the surrounding community. This in 

turn should enable us to create better links with Local Guides and Scouts and 

become more widely known. 

Our main aim for the coming year is to recruit lots of new Freshers so we can 

set up a new committee for an international trip in 2015 alongside out current 

Ball committee which have been busy setting up the foundations of what looks 

to be a very exciting Ball next year. 


